
 

 
25th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your amazing support as we begin to take 
the first steps out of the recent Lockdown.  The staff have very much enjoyed having the 
children back in school.   
 
When we return on Tuesday 13th April after the Easter break the arrangements in school will 
remain the same with staggered start and finish times and PE kit to be worn on the days your 
child has a PE lesson.    
 
I am delighted to inform you that, despite the restrictions, we have been able to plan some 
exciting in-school activities for next term and enclose a list of dates for your diary. 
 
Monday 12th April - SCHOOL CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING 
Tuesday 13th April - School Re-opens 
Week commencing 13th April - Halle Orchestra 'Once Upon A Time' Concert, a free live         
streamed concert by Halle for Youth 
Week commencing 19th April - Pupil Review Consultations 
Wednesday 21st April - Whole School Weaving Day 
Friday 23rd April/Monday 26th April - Year 6 Bikeability Training (details already sent) 
Monday 26th April - Science Week - Big Experiments and Dress As A Professor! 
        Tues - EYFS / Wed - Yr 1 and 2 / Thurs - Yr 5 and 6 / Fri - Yr 3 and 4 
Monday 3rd May - SCHOOL CLOSED FOR MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 
Monday 10th May - Sport Tournament Week In School (details to follow) 
Friday 28th May - SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM 
Monday 7th June - School re-opens 
Tuesday 8th June - Go Wild Day - KS1  
Thursday 10th June - Go Wild Day - KS2  
Wednesday 23rd June - Healthy Living Day 
Wednesday 30th June - Sports Day - KS1 (details to follow) 
Thursday 1st July - Sports Day - KS2 (details to follow) 
Tuesday 6th July - Puberty Talk with the School Nursing Team - Years 5 and 6 
Thursday 22nd July - Whole school activity day 
              3.30pm - SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE SUMMER BREAK 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
There may be more dates to add in the future as staff continue to plan a full and varied 
programme for the children.   I sincerely hope that, as the next term progresses, we will be able 
to look forward to welcoming parents back into school to share events with you.   In the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the school office with any queries or concerns you 
may have. 
 
Have a wonderful Easter!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs H Whyley 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


